
TARA and TOTO  
recalled chairs 

We have two distinct versions of these chairs. 
The imagery shown below depicts how to identify a 
chair that needs to be returned to Fantastic for remedy.

2  Chairs with four 
 pre-installed brackets 
NOT RECALLED

Toto/Tara chair shown  
with no brackets 

Toto/Tara chair shown with  
pre-installed brackets

So what’s recalled and what’s  
not recalled

1

2

We are recalling these products because there is a risk that the 
chairs are unstable and that the legs may break during use.

Tara Chair (Grey): Sold between June 2018 and May 2019
Toto Chair (White): Sold between December 2015 and May 2019

If you have already had brackets installed by Fantastic Furniture you 
do not need to contact us again.

However if you have not yet had your Tara or Toto chairs fitted with 
support brackets, or you are unsure of what version of Tara or Toto 
chair you have, please contact Fantastic Furniture Customer Care 
on 1800 430 850 or at totoandtarachairs@fantasticfurniture.com.au 
and the team will advise you on the appropriate steps to take.

1  Chairs with no brackets
 RECALLED
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